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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $204, 325 

Income to date: $141, 508 

Needed: $62, 817 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Speaker: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Song Leader: Tyson Fehr 

 

Date: June 23, 2024 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 

-Pembina Valley Bible Camp is looking for 
homemade cookies to be donated to camp during 
the summer. Please put cookies in a non-
returnable container and label them with 
ingredients. Cookies can be dropped off at camp 
or collected at church and pick-up can be 
arranged. 
-Eden Foundation 
Rev your engines and shine those tractors because 
it’s time for Eden Foundation’s annual Tractor 
Trek! On July 13th at the Emmanuel Mennonite 
Church in Winkler, join us at 11 am for a 
community BBQ by Gardenland Co-op, and 
vintage tractor show and shine, all in support of 
Eden’s mental health programs. Call events 
coordinator Quinn at 204-325-5355. 
 
-Join MDS and respond to wildfire in Shuswap, 
B.C. this September! Sign up to volunteer for a 
week and help rebuild a home lost to wildfire. 
Construction experience not required. To learn 
more and sign up, visit  
mds.org/canadian-opportunities or call Clara at  
1-866-261-1274 
 
 
 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

  

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

 

 

Church Calendar 
June 30 – Ryan Thiessen (video) 

July   7   - Mike Giesbrecht 

July 14   - Randy Smart 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer list– Werner & Marlene Ens, Zelma Fehr 

 Eva Schellenberg, Char Klassen 

Missions - Kendra Fehr, Ryan Thiessen,  

Joshua Dyck (CCBR) Murray & Carol Honsberger, 

Eagles Wings Children’s Village, Pembina Valley 

Youth Hockey League Ministry (Riley Martens) 

mailto:blumenortmc@gmail.com
mailto:gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com
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Prayer for the Week 

Heavenly Father, may we know you so intimately and 
love you so deeply, that we would not follow those 

who seek to deceive us, nor pull away from you. 
Amen. 

Prayer & Praise 

-Please join us in praying for our church & 

leadership, and for God’s guidance as we seek an 

interim pastor. We would like to meet on Sunday 

mornings going forward. This Sunday we will meet 

at 9:45 am in the room across from Pastor Gerry’s 

office.  

Congratulations to our 2024 
graduates! 

High School  
-Reece Fehr – WC Miller 
-Rheana Letkeman – MCI 
-Cayden Peters – WC Miller 
-Presley Schroeder –MCI 
-Thaddeus Wall – WC Miller 
 
Post-secondary 
-Eric Giesbrecht – Red Seal Carpentry 
Apprenticeship – Red River College 
 
-Kayla Miller - Bachelor of Business Administration 
-Providence College 
 
“Commit to the Lord whatever you do, and your 
plans will succeed.” Psalm 20:4 
 

Church Announcements 

-DVBS is coming soon! July 1-5, 6:30-8:30 pm with 

a Community BBQ on July 5th at 5:30 pm followed 
by a program at 8:00 pm. 
If you can help out for a few days during VBS 
please contact Cassie (204-332-0807) as soon as 
possible as there are still volunteers needed!  
Check out the snack sign-up sheet in the foyer or 
text Ainsley at 204-332-9039. 
 
-Pastor Gerry will be taking holidays from July 8-
21.  
 
 
 

 
June 23rd, 2024 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture: 2 Timothy 2:14-19, 3:1-17 

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Worship in Song 

Message- “True or False?” 

Communion 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
       

 
 

After Hours for Senior Highs (Grade 9-12):  
June 28 – Windup at the Altona Park/Pool, then Ice 

cream at The Hut afterward - Meet at BMC at 7pm, 

or at the Altona Pool at 7:30pm. Tyson will be at the 

park (could play volleyball or toss a frisbee if you 

don’t want to swim. Bring $ for swimming and Ice 

Cream after. Back at BMC by 10:30pm. 

 

Deacon Ministry 

-Seth & Erica Klassen – 384-7384, 332-1690 

-John & Esther Falk – 362-1597, 362-2864, 

 (H) 327-5358 

-Kevin & Helen Krahn – 324-4395, 304-1521,  

(H) 327-5448  

We invite you to contact us anytime if you have 

prayer requests, need someone to talk to would like 

a visit, or have anything specific we can help with.  

 
Verse for the Week 

 
“All Scripture is God-breathed and is useful for 
teaching, rebuking, correcting and training in 

righteousness” 2 Timothy 3:16 NIV 

 
 
 

MCI Announcements 
 

-MCI graduation takes place (today) June 23rd at 
2:30 pm at the Altona Bergthaler Mennonite 
Church – all welcome.  
 
-MCI is pleased to announce that Mrs. Londa 
Backlund has been appointed as the new Principal 
of MCI, effective July 15, 2024. Londa brings a 
wealth of experience in teaching, coaching, and 
church ministry. She holds degrees from 
Providence College, the University of Manitoba, 
and Grace Christian University. Londa is excited to 
join the MCI community and contribute to its 
mission of Christian education. 
 
 

 

 


